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Please stop this in its tracks now.  Farm margins are already extremely thin and this 

proposal puts Oregon's farmers at risk.  When crops are ready for harvest, they are 

ready and can not be put on hold due to limitations to bring the harvest in without the 

risk of significant economic losses to our farmers that could put them at risk of being 

unable to continue farming.  Keep our family farmers of all sizes in business by 

saying no to this.  Give us food security and protect Oregon's agricultural heritage by 

opposing this.   


